Sarah Bradley

From: Tracey Carsley [Tracey.Carsley@staffordshire.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 15 August 2017 14:42

To: Licensing; Pollution Team; 'info@branstonarmsburton.com’
Cc: Thomas Bowman; Southern Licensing

Subject: Temporary Event Notice

Attachments: Branston Arms TEN objection.doc.docx

Please find attached a letter of objection to the temporary event notice submitted by Branston Arms. The objection has
also been served on Environmental Health and the applicant.

OFFICIAL

Sgt 588 Tracey Carsley

Southern Licensing Unit

01785/234722

07970/249753
tracey.carsley@staffordshire.pnn.police.uk

Follow the Licensing Unit on Twitter @OpDrinkSafe

be smart
keep updated

Downioad the free
Staffordshire Smart Alert
App to receive real-time
crime alerts for your area.

Search your App store for ‘Staffs Smart Alert’




The Licensing Team

East Staffordshire Borough Council
The Maltsters

Wetmore Road

Burton upon Trent

DE14 1LS

15 August 2017

Dear Sirs

Re: Temporary Event Notice — Branston Arms

On 14 August 2017 Staffordshire Police received a temporary event notice from Gavin Watts,
Branston Arms, 115-116 Branston Road, Burton on Trent. The notice requested an extension to
their trading hours from 01.00 hours to 07.00 hours on Sunday 27 August to allow them to sell
alcohol for the screening of a boxing match.

The premises is situated off the town centre and in an area with a significant amount of residential
premises and historically we have had a number of complaints of noise and anti-social behaviour
associated to the premises. The premises licence does not have conditions suitable to a late opening
venue that could provide some mitigation to police concerns and the Designated Premises
Supervisor has only been at the premises in that capacity for a month and only had a personal
licence for 3 months and we do not believe that he has shown us a level of experience to reassure us
that he is capable of ensuring that the licensing objectives are not undermined.

Staffordshire Police object to the granting of the temporary event notice as we believe that should
the event be allowed to go ahead then the licensing objectives of the prevention of crime and
disorder, public safety and public nuisance would be undermined.

Yours faithfully

Sgt 588 Tracey Carsley
Southern Licensing Unit
01785/234722



